TEXAS INTERNATIONAL PETROLEUM CORPORATION

1720 WILCO BUILDING
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701
PHONE 915-682-9741

TIPCO

January 14, 1974

Mr. Joe Ramey

Supervisor and 0il & Gas Inspector
New Mexico 0il1 Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Re: Nicholson #3 well
Section 10, T17S-R37E
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

Confirming our telephone conversation this date between the under-
signed and Mr. John Runyan, the following plugs will be spotted in P&A operations
in subject well:

100" cement plug at TD, 11,860

100" at top of Penn, 10,940

550' from top of Wolfcamp, 9,645

(a DST of the Abo zone will be taken after setting above plug)
100' at top of Abo, 8,700

100' at top of Glorieta, 6,870

100" through shoe of 8-5/8" casing at 4,475

Attempts will be made to recover the maximum amount of 8-5/8" casing.
Appropriate plugs will be spotted when it is determined the amount of 8-5/8 re-
covery obtained.
Plugging operations are planned to commence Jaruary 15, 1974.
Yours very truly,

D. C. Helm
Division Engineer

DCH: tb



